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                                        Remembering our dear friend, Joe Pulis 
 
   Last week was Memorial Day and a day for remembrance.  On that week-end, bocce friends made a final 
toast to Joe Pulis, at an impromptu gathering (distancing) to say farewell to a wonderful man.  So many 
kind words from team-mates and friends.  Anybody who knew Joe, could tell you he spent hours at the 
courts practicing, coaching and playing the game he loved.  His friends will miss him at the bocce courts 
and in their lives, and remember him each and every time they play bocce.  Joe you will be missed! 
   Check out our website at www.villagesbocceclub.com for more photos of our dear friend. 
 

Until we play bocce again, the courts are closed to all bocce play.  Please stay safe and healthy. 
 

 


